
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 21, 2020 
 
 
Dear Idaho Agricultural Employer: 
 
Thank you for continuing to supply the agricultural products we all need and enjoy while keeping a 
healthy workforce during these challenging times.   
 
Enclosed are the following guidelines, information and required postings that you may find helpful: 
 

1. COVID-19 Guidance for agricultural employers/workers issued by the Idaho Department of 
Health and Welfare on May 1, 2020 

2. A set of bilingual posters courtesy of Saint Luke’s Hospital, which can be posted as a good 
reminder to employees on COVID-19 Prevention 

3. A bilingual Migrant and Seasonal Agricultural Worker Protection Act Poster (Posting is 
required for farms employing seasonal and/or migrant agricultural workers) 

4. Fact sheets published by USDOL- Wage and Hour on requirements for 
• Field sanitation 
• The employment of minors in agriculture 

5. Bilingual H2A poster, required of employers participating in the H2A program 
 
Additional copies can be requested by emailing Dunnia.aplicano@labor.idaho.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jani Revier 
Director 
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